## ASTON MANOR PRIMARY SCHOOL Special Parents Circular No.2 – 18 January 2012

Dear Parents,

A reminder to parents that <u>only children who can swim</u> may attend the extramural swimming. Swimming will be starting on Tuesday, the 23<sup>rd</sup> of January. Children will be chosen from this group for the school's swimming team.

However owing to the public pool being empty for repairs, we now have to transport our children to the Birchleigh swimming pool. This requires that all the junior and senior children are transported together to accommodate the full swimming lesson.

The bus will leave at 13:45 to transport children to the Birchleigh pool, therefore junior children must wait in waiting class until 13:45. All swimmers will be back at school at approximately 15:15.

Owing to circumstances we do require you to indicate if your child will be attending or not. Please understand that this is a commitment and you must ensure that your child attends diligently for every lesson.

It is not necessary to purchase a specific costume at this stage. You will be advised regarding this at a later stage.

Kind regards,	
L.J. STEENKAMP HEADMASTER	J. MATTHEWS HOD FOUNDATION PHASE
Child's Name & Surname:	Class:
I hereby give permission for my child to attend the swimming, starting of Birchleigh Swimming Pool.	n Tuesday, the 23 <sup>rd</sup> of January at
Parent's Signature:	
Contact details:	